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San Francisco Unified School District
School Health Programs Department

I515 Quintara Street

San Francisco, California 94116

TEL (415) 242-2615

FAX (415) 242-2618
www.sfusd.eduhealth/shpd/shpd hml

June 9, 2004

Mr. Tony Bylsma, Director

Narconon Drug Prevention & Education
4442 York Blvd, Suite 18

Los Angeles, CA 90041

Dear Mr. Bylsma,

This is the response to your letter of May 25, 2004. San Francisco Unified School 'Disuict staff have
identified the following issues:

* To date, Narconon has not provided complete presentation outlines as was requested in February
2004. Your letter dated May 24, 2004 indicates this information is “coming shordy.”

* School Health Programs clearly identified content revisions needed in a letter dated February 20,
2004. The response you have provided indicates you feel the presentation is “perfectly appropriate”
as 1s.

We arc again requesting that Narconon provide a detailed outline for each of the drug prevention
presentations you offer to SFUSD schools. The outlines should include and clear]y delineate the
changes and additions SFUSD previously requested. The revised outlines need to be received by June
24,2004 and will be reviewed by SFUSD staff to determine if required changes have been made. If
Narconon does not comply with this request by June 24, 2004 the organization will be removed frotn the
list of Community Based Organizations shared with SFUSD schools.

Thank you,

ANCH—

Kim Coates
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